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OUTDOOR PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT FOR CHILDREN OF THE
KINDERGARTEN “DUGA“ IN PRIJEPOLJE DONATED BY LUKOIL

Continuing its socially responsible activities in the places of its business operations,
LUKОIL SRBIЈА supported equipping of the Kindergarten “Durga“ playground.
The Company implemented similar projects in ten towns and cities and continued
these activities on the implementation of this program in 2022 in agreement with the
principals of the school and preschool institutions.

LUKOIL SRBIJA donation is of great significance for Kindergarten “Dugа“, and for
the preschool institution as a whole, since the lack of equipment was already a
problem in all five facilities it includes. The Preschool Institution “Мišа Cviјоvić“,
Principal, Ms. Viоlеtа Тоšić, thanked the Company LUKОIL SRBIЈА for
understanding this issue and reacted through the rapid project implementation.

Handing over the playground for use Аnа Јаnkоvić, HR Director, emphasized that
Company wants to help proper psycho-physical development of children, sothe
local population does not recognize it only by the product, fuel, but also other
useful activities for the community.


